
Bison Parental Engagement Plan 

  
 

 

Annual Meeting  
  

1. Title I annual meeting will be held at Bison School in the fall of each school year.  
a. This event is open to all K-6 and preschool/Head Start students and their 

families.  
b. This meeting will explain Title I involvement in their student’s education. 

This includes the Schoolwide plan and Parent Engagement Policy.  
c. Copies of the Bison School Schoolwide plan will be available at the annual 

meeting and copies of the Parent Engagement Policy will be included in the 
August patron letter mailing.  
 

2. Parent Engagement Opportunities  
  

a. Throughout the year parents will have opportunities to be involved in their 
child’s education.  

i. Parents are encouraged to visit the school, volunteer in the 
classrooms or school wide activities, and attend Parent/ Teacher 
conferences, Family Library Night, classroom performances and 
activities, Read Across America Week, Red Ribbon Week and other 
events that enhance their child’s education.  

  

 
Spring Review  

  

1. A public meeting will be held each spring to review and revise the School Wide Plan 
and Parent Engagement Plan. 

a. Parents are encouraged to voice any ideas or concerns about the Title I 
activities and Parent Engagement opportunities Bison School provides.  

 
Communication  

  

1. Parents will be informed of activities via various forms of media.  
a. Title I teachers will use notes home, newspaper, school bulletin, school 

website, e-mail, monthly patron letter, school Facebook page and the local 
access channel to inform parents of school activities.  

  
Curriculum/Assessment  

  

1. Bison School uses researched based curriculum in all K-6 classrooms.  
a. Assessments are done periodically in the classroom with chapter tests, daily 

quizzes and unit projects.  
b. Bison school uses NWEA MAPS to assess the students in the fall, winter, and 

spring. Students needing extra assistance are identified through these 
assessments and daily work.  



c. Title I staff will be available throughout the year to answer parental 
questions and make changes to a student’s education as requested by 
parents.  

  

 


